Hi Year 1,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hope you have had another good week of learning from home and I hope you are all well! I have seen a lot of your work that parents have sent to me and I am so impressed it is amazing.
This week in maths the focus is on dividing, this can be done through sharing and grouping. I have attached some sheets that could be done throughout the week to help the children start to understand division. In addition to this I have attached some challenge cards and word problems related to division to help children to consolidate this learning. To help children understand the division, objects can be gathered and then shared into different groups depending on the number they are dividing by. For example they could collect 10 coins and then divide them into 2 groups by sharing the coin into 2 different groups. This is a visual way which you could start the week off with and consolidate throughout the week. There are also some home learning videos on the maths website White Rose which are easy to access I have attached to worksheets that go along with these to the email as well. 
This week in literacy I would like the children to create a persuasive piece of writing by why you would choose brightly coloured plants to attract butterflies? I have attached a PowerPoint to help with introducing the children to persuasive writing as well as a word mat, some templates to write on and some examples of persuasive writing. I cannot wait to see these amazing pieces of work!
This week for a piece of topic work the children can have a go at making a hedgehog house, this can be easily done indoors or in the garden. The children can use sticks and leaves to build a base and then add any extra design and decoration.

We miss you all and can’t wait to see you soon!

Miss Grounds
